
Page 1 of 1 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE FISCAL YEAR 2020 TENTATIVE ANNUAL BUDGET OF 

THE VILLAGE OF OAK PARK, COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

A public hearing of the President and Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the Village of Oak Park, 

Cook County, Illinois, will take place on Monday, November 18, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. in the 

Council Chambers of Village Hall, 123 Madison Street, Oak Park, Illinois, regarding the 

Village of Oak Park tentative annual budget for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2020 

and ending December 31, 2020, at which time interested persons will be heard.  The 

tentative annual budget is available for public inspection prior to the public hearing at the 

Office of the Village Clerk, Village Hall, 123 Madison Street, Oak Park, Illinois, during regular 

business hours from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  The hearing may be continued by the Board to 

another date at the public hearing by public announcement at the hearing setting forth the 

time and place thereof.  The tentative annual budget may be revised and adopted by the 

Board without further notice or hearing.   


